Central Broadcasting Company

A.M. F.M. T.V.

DES MOINES 7, 10WA

June 23, 1955

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler

Box 94

Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Sir:

In reply to your letter of June 10, 1955, we wish to thank you for your reception report of WHO in Geneva, Nebraska. We are always happy to receive sich reports as we consider them and the people who send them an integral part of our business.

We are enclosing a verification eard and program schedule for the month of June. We hope that this will aid you in continuing to listen to WHO, and that we may hear from you again.

Very truly yours,

Beed E. Inyder

Reed E. Snyder Chief Engineer

10.

RES/svw

Enc. 2